
Weathervane Playhouse In-person Class
Policies and Procedures 2021

Our number one priority is to create a safe, clean, and healthy space for students to
take part in classes. Please review the policies and procedures below before
registering.

How are we keeping students safe?

● Mask requirements for teachers,students,and parents/guardians when in the
building

● Limited number of classes
● Cleaning breaks in-between classes
● Temperature checks
● Hand sanitizing stations
● Social distancing will be encouraged and practiced when possible

General Policies:
● Mask Requirements for teachers, students, and parents/guardians.

○ All students, teachers, and parents/guardians must wear a mask while in
the building unless eating/drinking.

○ If a student shows up to class without a mask, one can be provided for
them.

● All students must arrive no earlier than 15 minutes to check-in for their class.
● Parents/Guardians may sit in the lobby during classes. Those who choose to do

so must wear a mask.

If a student, parent, or guardian is not observing Weathervane’s Policies and
Procedures, their parent/guardian will be notified. If the problem is not rectified, they will

be asked to leave for the remainder of the program without a refund.

Weathervane Community Playhouse reserves the right to change any of these policies
during the 2021 Fall Theatre Academy session. Parents will be notified if and when

there are any policy changes.

If you have any further questions please contact Education Director, Lauren
Mathis at lmathis@weathervaneplayhouse.com or Education Assistant, Melissa

Moyseenko at mmoyseenko@weathervaneplayhouse.com
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